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Welcome	to	the	2020/2021	school	year!	
Although	it	is	not	a	typical	start	to	the	school	

year,	and	we	are	all	adjusting	to	all	the	
Covid-19	guidelines,	we	are	excited	to	make	
this	year	a	great	one!!	A	special	thank	you	to	
all	the	amazing	teachers	that	were	able	to	
make	the	summer	ESY	program	a	huge	

success!!	
We	would	like	to	introduce	our	new	SEPAC	
leadership	board	members:	Joanie	Desilets-
Chair,	Carole	DeLuca-Treasurer,	and	Christy	

Marchionda-Secretary.	All	are	very	
enthusiastic	to	make	this	a	great	year	for	

Georgetown	SEPAC!	
	

SCHOLARSHIPS	
Congratulations	to	the	15	graduated	seniors	
from	Georgetown	High	School	that	SEPAC	

awarded	with	scholarships!	We	are	so	proud	
of	you	and	all	your	hard	work!	We	wish	you	

all	the	best	in	your	future	endeavors!!	

SHINING	STARS	
Congratulations	to	our	11	Shining	Star	
recipients;	Kristin	Kennedy,	Amy	Wahl,	

Debbie	Gray,	Cathleen	McManus,	Whitney	
Collins,	Hayley	Flint,	Elizabeth	Daly,	Susan	
McCarter,	Alise	Rittershaus,	John	Crossman,	

and	Meghan	Kelly*	
*Ms.	Kelley	was	nominated	2	times.	

Thank	you	for	all	you	do	for	our	students!!	

THANK	YOU	
Georgetown	SEPAC	would	like	to	thank	

everyone	that	participated	in	the	Amazon	
Teacher	Appreciation	wish	list	event.	With	
your	generosity,	we	were	able	to	purchase	
over	40	items	that	were	distributed	to	12	
Special	Education	teachers	in	Georgetown.	

Thank	you	all	so	much!	

PRESENTATIONS	
Tuesday,	October	20,	2020	

										Basic	Rights	Workshop	via	Zoom	
																		6:00pm	

UPCOMING	EVENTS	
Unfortunately	due	to	these	unprecedented	
times,	we	had	to	cancel	our	annual	Trick	or	
Trunk	event…However,	we	have	found	a	
safe	alternative	for	all!	Please	join	us	for	a	
Spooktacular	time	and	get	those	creative	
juices	flowing.	Please	check	our	FB	page	or	

email	us	for	details.	
	
	

GENERAL	SEPAC	MEETING	
(OPEN	FOR	PUBLIC)	

Tuesday,	November	17,	2020	
6:00pm	

Zoom	link	will	be	posted	prior	to	meeting	

CONTACT	INFORMATION	
Like	us	on	FaceBook:	Georgetown	SEPAC	

Email	us	at:	
georgetown.ma.sepac@gmail.com	
Or	sepac@georgetown.k12.ma.us	


